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A cloth donation drive was organized by NSS unit of Aryabhatta college from 01st January to 08th 

January, 2021. And distributed them on 15th January, 2021 to the needy and to the construction workers 

in our college. 

This event was organized in physical mode by taking all the safety precautions for COVID-19. Some of 

our volunteers from Delhi also came to college and worked during this COVID times taking all the 

precautions and also our principal sir “Prof. Manoj Sinha” and our program officer “Dr. Chandrasekhar 

Nishad” also guided and supported us. All the clothes were washed and sanitized before distributing 

them to the needy.  

Some of the pictures of the event are attached here: 

   

  



  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 


